
 

  
              Sunday, March 31st, 2019 
                  Fourth Sunday of Lent   
     8:00 AM Holy Mass  
                     Lector: Nancy Pokriki   
     9:00 AM Coffee Hour Hosts: YMS of R  
     9:30 AM Confirmation Class  
     9:30 AM Adult Bible Class 
   11:00 AM Mass of Worship and Holy   
                  Communion   
                     Lector: Anne Marie Szpylman   
     1:00 PM Towel Bingo -doors open 11:30am 
     6:00 PM Bowling League 
 
 
              Monday, April 1st       
            Bp. Melito of Sardis    
    8:00 AM Mass of the Day 
   8:00 AM Bingo Kitchen Workers Report  
   9:00 AM Bingo Team 1 Workers Report 
 11:30 AM Bingo    
   7:00 PM Harmonia Choir Rehearsal  
                          
 
            Tuesday, April 2nd     
           Ma. Mary of Egypt   
   8:00 AM +Richard Przybylski,  
                  By Viola Przybylski     
   7:00 PM Mission & Evangelism Meeting    
  

                    
             Wednesday, April 3rd     
                 Bp. M. Pancras    

    8:00 AM Mass of the Day     
  12:00 (Noon) Ecumenical Lenten Worship 
           Service at Blessed Mother Teresa  
    6:30 PM New Horizon Opiate Support Group    
  
 
               Thursday, April 4th    
             Bp .D. Isidore of Seville    
     8:00 AM +Marie Przybylski, 
                    By Viola Przybylski  
   10:00 AM Seniors - Fish Fry Prep.   
   11:30 AM Bitter Lamentations/Gorkie Zale 
 
     
                Friday, April 5th    
              C. Derfel Gadarn  
     8:00 AM Mass of the Day   
  4-7:00 PM Fish Fry and Youth  
                  Association Bake Sale 
     7:00 PM Stations of the Cross  
 
             
            Saturday, April 6th   
              Ab. John of the Ladder  
     8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
     3:00 PM Seder Meal 
 
 
 
       



              Sunday, April 7th, 2019 
                   Passion Sunday  
      7:50 AM General Confession & Absolution  
      8:00 AM Holy Mass  
                          Lector: Tammy Lightcap    
     9:00 AM Coffee Hr. Hosts: Dance 
Committee 
     9:30 AM Confirmation Class  
     9:30 AM Adult Bible Class 
     9:30 AM Spring Dance Meeting  
    10:50 AM General Confession & Absolution  
    11:00 AM Holy Mass  
                         Lector: Sharon Kysor    
      
         
    APRIL PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS  
        8:00 AM  Edward Dudek & Norm Glowka  
      11:00 AM Janice and Richard Jones    
 
 
           PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER OUR  
                    BROTHERS AND SISTERS 

 Lord, look upon our friends and family 
with the eyes of your mercy and let Your 
healing hand rest upon them, restoring 

them to wholeness and strength for service in 
Your Kingdom.    
 
Pat Bart, Holly Nagel, Emily Czechowski,               
Ed Miller, Paul Kosek, Sonia Dolegala,  Clara 
Swan, Ceil Zawierucha, Corrine Lasek, Lottie 
Kowalow, Carolyn Gaut,  Richard Kobza, Julie 
Lewis, Norman Gaca, Charlene Bielat, Linda 
Lemke,  Alia Vohlstat,  Christine DiFonzo, 
Audrey Zygmunt, Larry & Lucy Kowalski, 
Carolyn Parisi, Stella Jasiura, Dona Sobotka, 
Colleen Crane,  Jean Salzman 
                
 
                  

 
                STW #54  -             0 
                Brown #58 -         $1,000.00 
                Bonus Ball    -           $203.00 
               Queen of Hearts -  $1045.00 

 
       
 
 

      THANK YOU!  
Paul Kosek wishes to thank 
Bishop Mack, Deacon Tom and all 
the members of the Parish family 

for their visits, cards, and well wishes during his 
recent stay in the hospital.  
 

 

      WITH DEEPEST SYMPATHY  

Our beloved brothers, Nicholas 
Nemeti and Daniel Kuminski were called to 
the peace of the Lord on Sunday, March 24th. As 
a parish family, we extend our deepest 
sympathy to the families of Nicholas and 
Daniel. May our brothers share in God’s peace 
and eternal glory, O Lord, and let the Perpetual 
light shine upon them.  
Our dear sister, Florence Zaganiaczyk was 
called to the peace of the Lord and His eternal 
glory on Wednesday, March 27th. Eternal rest 
grant unto Florence, O Lord, and let the            
Perpetual light shine upon her. Our deepest   
sympathy to her family.   
Please keep the families of all our departed 
loved ones in your prayers.  
 
 
                 LENTEN FOOD DRIVE  
Please donate non-perishable foods and 

toiletries for the Lancaster Food 
Panty from March 6th to April 
28th.  The        Cathedral Ladies 
Guild & Youth Association invite 
you to help those in need and 
thank you in advance. 

  
 
    

    STATIONS OF THE CROSS  
Stations of the Cross will be held 
every Friday through and 
including April 12th.  Please come 
to pray and reflect on Jesus’ life 
on earth in the hope that we may 
come to know eternal life with Him in heaven.  
Altar servers are needed to assist at the 
services. Thank you.             
 
 
 



ECUMENICAL ENTEN WORSHIP SERVICES  
The next Lenten Ecumenical 
Service will be held Wednesday 
April 3rd at Blessed Mother Teresa 
of Calcutta Parish, 496 Terrace 
Blvd., Depew, NY. The topic is 

“God’s Will and My World View.” The 
speaker is Pastor James Brown. A light luncheon 
will follow. Offerings of money and non-
perishable food items are    gratefully received. 
Please make checks payable to “Lancaster – 
Depew Ministerial” memo              line: “Food 
Pantries” to benefit Trinity Pantry, Lancaster  
and Tri-Community Pantry of Depew.  
  
             
                    HOLY TRINITY LENTEN STUDY 

Father Gary is offering a beginners 
course on The Spiritual Exercises of 

St. Ignatius of Loyola every 
Tuesday at 7:00 PM at our Holy 
Trinity Parish,  
3319 Lake Shore Drive, Woodlawn, 

NY. All are welcome!  
 
   
SPRING DANCE - MAY 4TH    
The Spring Dance is just around 
the corner and for the first     
time we are featuring the band 
“Breakaway” Buffalo’s Premier Party Band – 
playing party and classic rock music” Saturday, 

May 4th from 7 -11:00 PM. The $20.00 ticket price 
includes beer, wine, pop, snacks and a chance to win 
a door prize(s).  For      tickets and further info. call 
Anne at @ 239-1982, Terry at 864-6578, Kathy at 
867-3851 or the parish office 685-5766.  
*Donations of gift cards for door prizes would 
be greatly appreciated.  
Thank you, Anne Marie & Tony Szpylman  
 
 

LENTEN FISH FRY VOLUNTEERS 
Our weekly Lenten Fish Fry dinners will run 
every Friday until April 12th, 2019.  Anyone 
that can lend a hand pouring coffee, 

serving dinners, cleaning tables, etc…. would be 
much appreciated! A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL 
OUR VOLUNTEERS WHO HAVE BEEN 
HELPING!  God Bless your hearts!  

 
     CATHEDRAL YOUTH ASSOCIATION 
The Youth Association would like to thank 
those who baked and supported our bake sale 
last Friday. We are having another baked sale 
at the fish fry on April 12th.  We appreciate any     
support we receive as we start saving for the 
next CONVO in July 2020.   
 

                   
 TO ALL PARISH MEMBERS AND FRIENDS  
Holy Mother of the Rosary is interested in           
organizing a bus trip to the Sight and Sound 
Theatre in Lancaster, PA.  to attend the        
theater production of “JESUS.”  
The overnight trip will be held before June 1st, 
2019. Included: Coach Bus, ticket to the theater 
and an overnight at a hotel. The date & the final 
price is to be determined, however it should cost                       
approximately $300. We need 40-50 people to 
signup that are serious about the trip to finalize 
the arrangements and price. There is a sign-up 
sheet in the vestibule.  
 
                   EVENTS AND MEETINGS 
Wednesday, April 10th - Parish Committee 
Meeting, 7PM 
Sunday, May 5th –  YMS of R meeting, 9:30 AM   
                            
               AROUND THE COMMUNITY  
Polish Falcon’s Club and Ladies Auxiliary of 
Depew, NY will hold a “Vera Bradley Bingo” on Sat., 
April 13th beginning at Noon. $5 includes admission 
packet for 6 games of Bingo, plus 1 door prize ticket. 
Doors open 10:45 AM. Kitchen will be open.  
 
The Polish Falcons will hold their 43rd Dyngus 
Day Celebration on Monday, April 22. Doors open 
at 1pm, live music from 2pm -???  Admission $10. 
Food and drinks available.   Call Jim at 668-4249 for 
more info.  
 
The Chopin Singing Society will hold its 
Dyngus Day Celebration on Monday, April 22nd 
beginning at 5pm at the Millennium Hotel. 
Admission: $10. Swieconka platter will be offered. 
For more info, call Gary Bienkowski at 884-7366  



 


